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Dates to remember – 2020 
Term 3 

Week 9 
Wed, 16 Sep Opportunity Class Placement Test  
 
 

Acknowledgement of Country 
Peakhurst Public School acknowledges the people of the 
Bediagal People, who are the traditional custodians of 
the land on which the school is built. We would also like 
to pay respect to the Elders past, present and future of 
the Dharug and Eora Nations and extend that respect to 
all Aboriginal people involved with Peakhurst Public 
School. 
 

Awards – Week 10 (T2) & Week 1 (T3) 
PEAKY AWARD 

KF Aya, Riku 
KL Melody, Syrus, Mia 
KS Jesse, Tate, Jake, Isabella 
KG Lucas, Charlotte 
1L Muhammad-Ali, Nevaeh, Reanna, 

Bradley 
1N Ali, Aya, Younis, Tejas 
1R Ali Redha, Mohammad-Ali, Renee, 

Derek 
1T Henry, Benson, William, Leo 
2Z Mikele, Lucas 
1/2K Justin, Samantha, Richard, Maddison 
2R Eloise, Sybok, Murphy, Zoe 
2LM Lara, Stellina, Ratib, Lucas  

CLASS AWARD 
3/4D Maryam, Ayden 
3/4G Tselmuun, April 
3/4J Yan, Charlotte 
3/4K Vivian, Andrew, Layth, Yue 
3/4S Jessica, Zahra 
3/4W Soevy 
5/6G Mia 
5/6K Wen 
5/6O Shahin 
5/6P Elijah 
5/6R Kaelan, Olivia 
5/6S Lilly 

BRONZE AWARD 
1N Mark 
2LM Jack, AL 
2R Chloe 
3/4S Eloise, Emily O, Hugo 

 

 
SILVER AWARD 

1N Carlie 
1R Riley, Renee 
1T Adam 
2R Eddric 
2LM Walker 
3/4J Angus 

SRC AWARD 
KF Khalid 
KL Jai, Abbas 
KS Mia, Jesse 
KG Jerry 
1L Garry, Hassan 
1N Hope, Zane 
1R Gemma, Zayn, Rebecca 
1T Connor, Idris 
1/2K Abbey, Jason 
2R Isabelle, Illyria 
2LM Hussein, Narvin 
2Z Elijah 
3/4G Kareem, Nika 
3/4J Zac 
3/4K Maya, Jazmin 
3/4S Eloise, Melody 
3/4W Isabelle 
5/6K Joseph 
5/6P Bosco 
5/6R Lillianne 
5/6G Saja 
5/6O Bella 
5/6S Zaynab 

 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
I hope you are keeping safe and well. A reminder if your 
child has a COVID test to let the school know please, 
…and again when you have the results. 
 
Next week is Education Week and it will be celebrated in 
a different way this year. I hope you will enjoy the videos 
which feature many of our students.  
 
There is a whole school presentation featuring the 
singing skills of students that has been spliced together 
by Mrs Schafer. It will be on School Story on Dojo. Each 
class also has a visual presentation of photos, films etc 
that will be on Class Dojo that teachers will put up. Often 
there are great photos of classes on the school Instagram 
account too.  
 



 

As Book Week has been postponed, we have postponed 
our Parade and details will be shared closer to the event 
in Term 4. 
 
Sally Lawson 
 

Leaders by Peakhurst 
Our school leaders had a training day yesterday where 
they identified 2 exciting leadership projects that they 
will be working on this year.  Stay tuned to find out more. 
 

 
 

Jersey Day 
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